lowa offers Washpun a scholarship
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Cedar Rapids Washington senior Wes Washpun confirmed Thursday morning that University of
lowa Coach Fran McCaffery has offered him a scholarship to play basketball for the Hawkeyes
next season.

"They actually offered a couple of nights ago," he said.

Washpun said he has not decided whether to accept the offer or not. "No, | haven't," he
remarked. "Not yet."

Washpun has an appointment to meet with McCaffery tonight in lowa City.

Washpun said new Tennessee Coach Cuonza Martin has not offered a scholarship at this time.
"Not as of now," he said.

Martin offered Washpun a scholarship this winter when Martin was still the head coach at
Missouri State. Paul Lusk, the new coach at Missouri State, has extended an offer to Washpun

as well.

The spring period for signing national letters-of-intent begins Wednesday, April 13.

Washpun is a 6-foot-1 point guard who averaged 18 points, 5.4 rebounds, 4.0 assists, 3.4 steals
and 2.1 blocked shots for the Warriors this past season.




